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The Consolidated Borough of Quil Ceda Village 

Notice to Bidders 

Sealed bid proposals will be received by the Consolidated Borough of Quil Ceda Village’s Office located at 
8802 27th Avenue NE, Tulalip, Washington 98271-9694 for the following Project: 

BID SOLICITATION NUMBER 2019-808 
TULALIP SMOKE SHOP DRIVEWAY IMPROVEMENTS 

In accordance with the Drawings and Specifications prepared by Parametrix. 
The Transportation Manager located at the:  Consolidated Borough of Quil Ceda Village 

8802 27th Avenue NE 
Tulalip, WA 98271-9694 

Attn: Debbie Bray 
Telephone: (360) 716-5024 or 425-754-2294 

Facsimile: (360) 716-0178 

The Contract provides for new sidewalk and drainage improvements at the Tulalip Smoke Shop located on 33rd 
Ave NE. Improvements include removal of the existing curb, gutter, and roadway, installation of curb ramps and 
sidewalk, overlay of existing parking lot, revisions to the rain gutter drainage system, and channelization markings 
within the parking lot and along 33rd Ave NE as shown in the Contract Plans. 

Bidders shall abide by The Tulalip Code, Chapter 9.05 – TERO Code which provides Indian preference in 
contracting goods and services. Additionally, The Tulalip Tribes’ Board of Directors has the authority to require 
those employers subject to The Tulalip Code, Chapter 9.05 – TERO Code and applicable federal laws and 
guidelines, to give preference to Indians in hiring, promotions, training, and all other aspects of employment. Bidders 
shall comply with this Code and the rules, regulations, and orders of the TERO Commission. For more information 
about The Tulalip Code, Chapter 9.05 – TERO Code, contact The Tulalip Tribes’ TERO Department at 6406 Marine 
Drive, Tulalip, Washington 98271, Office (360) 716-4747 or Facsimile (360) 716-0249. The Tulalip TERO Code 
is available for review on the Tulalip TERO website: http://www.tulaliptero.com/ Sealed bids will be received until 
October 17th, at 2:00 p.m. at which time all bids will be opened and read aloud. All required bid and 
documentation shall be submitted to the front desk receptionist at the QCV – Administrative Office located at 
8802 27th Avenue NE, Tulalip, WA by the scheduled bid date and times. ORAL, TELEPHONIC, FAXED, OR 
TELEGRAPHIC BIDS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED. 
The bid documents may also be reviewed for bidding purposes by the following means and methods: 
1. On the Internet – Free of Charge: 

Plans, specifications, addenda, bidders list, and plan holders list for this project are available through the 
Consolidated Borough of Quil Ceda Village – Tulalip Tribes’ online plan room. Free of charge access is 
provided to Prime Bidders, Subcontractors, and Vendors by going to: <http://www.quilcedavillage.org> 
and clicking on: “Doing Business” and “Projects”. This online plan room provides Bidders with fully usable 
online documents; with the ability to download and print to your own printer. Contact The Tribes’ Construction 
Manager listed above should you require assistance. 

2. For review at the following locations during normal business hours at the QCV Offices.  
   
8802 27th Avenue NE  
Tulalip, WA 98271-9694  
(360) 716-5024 office  
(360) 716-0165 facsimile  

  

http://www.tulaliptero.com/
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